
Official Meeting Minutes from January 5th 2020 meeting
Accepted at the Tuesday February 4th. Meeting

Steve Forrest called the January 5th 2020 meeting at the Forrest Residence to order at 9:25

● Treasurer's Report- Current balance $16,695.19. There is a check for approximately
$3,200 from TMAs not deposited yet.  Pro Cycle sold approximately 18-20 TMAs.
Square credit card processing takes takes 3.4%.  There was a motion to accept the
Treasurer’s report by Steve Forrest and seconded by Mike Poulin. It was voted on
unanimously to accept.

● Secretary's Report-The November 4th  meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted
as read, by Mike Poulin and seconded by Brad Southworth. It was voted on unanimously
to accept.

President’s Report
● Mike Poulin Groomed Salt Ash.  Extremely thin, poor conditions.
● Logging operation by Davie’s, lots of rocks.  Mike Poulin trying to reach out to loggers.

Trail maybe moved over to Higbe’s land.  Higbe’s personal trails need to be signed to
keep off.  Brad need to reach out to Higbe’s for trail reroute next year.

● In-town signs still need to go up.
● Steve Forrest has Huk’s permission slip signed.

Trails
● Tucker runs good after service.  Warranty is now up.  The drag needs a rim.  Big offset on

rim, must be design
● Trails should be pretty good shape, other than in-town signs.
● No logging will start on Old Plymouth road this year.
● After CCC is closed going into Plymouth.  There is no way to connect to Plymouth.

WR80 to WR77. Basically where CCC meets Route 100. Guy closed a small section of
trail in Plymouth.  This gentleman has a problem with local law enforcement.



● Open discussion about a reroute ideas.  Also new signs going up with advance notice of
trail closure with NO FUEL in Plymouth.  Grooming all the way to route 100 still.

● Andover club offered $5,000 to hold Defender.  Open discussion.  Wants to keep deal
civil.  Everyone agreed not to make a deal to hold it.  If it is still available in the spring
and they have the funding they can buy it for full asking price.

● Landowner sign on the Belmont Green should go up.
● Open discussion about new sweatshirts.
● Club really wants to plan an event.  Weather has been so unreliable lately.  Hard to plan

long term.  Just watch the weather maybe plan 10 days out.

The next two meetings will be on Sundays: February 2nd 2019 and March 1st 2019. 8:30 a.m.
at The Belmont Fire Station

Meeting was called to a close at 10:55 a.m.  by Steve Forrest.

Prepared By:
Michael McAtee, Secretary
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432
mdmcatee88@gmail.com


